
GARY R. HERBERT 
Governor 

SPENCER J. COX 
Lieutenant Governor 

State of Utah 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

1594 West North Temple, Suite 2110, PO Box 146301, Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6301 
telephone (801) 538-4700 • facsimile (801) 538-4709 • TTY (801) 538-7458 • www.wildlife.utah.gov 

MICHAEL R. STYLER 
Executive Director 

Division of Wildlife Resources 
GREGORY J. SHEEHAN 

Division Director 

January 17, 2017 

Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 

A sampling run on the south arm of Great Salt Lake was conducted on January 12, 2017.  The 
enumeration and analysis have been completed.  All presented values are per liter of lake water. 

Cysts: 35.48 
Nauplii: 0.00 
Juveniles: 0.00 
Males: 0.00 
Total Females: 0.00 
Females: 0.00 
Females with eggs/naups: 0.00 
Females with cysts: 0.00 

The cumulative harvest poundage totals through harvest day January 16, 2017 are: 

Lake: 12,359,824 
Shore: 18,785,602 
Salt Ponds: 308,096 

Total: 31,453,522 

An error was discovered in the Cumulative Shore harvest reported for harvest date January 14th.  
The corrected values from January 13th through January 16th are given below, in pounds:  

HARVEST 
DATE Cumulative 

SHORE  

CUMULATIVE 
HARVEST  

January 13, 2017 18,686,978 31,092,005 
January 14, 2017 18,701,124 31,262,021 
January 15, 2017 18,739,164 31,403,239 
January 16, 2017 18,785,602 31,453,522 

Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 

Sincerely, 

John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 


